UMKC

Conservatory
Office of the Dean

May 15, 2023

Tobin Rockley

President/Director

Rockley Family Foundation

P.0.Box 17930 Golden, CO 80402-6035

Dear Tobin,

Thank you for your continuing generosity to the students of UMKC'’s
Conservatory. Your in-kind use of 21 instruments and keyboard lab controller
for the 2022-2023 season helped students at that time and into the future. We
also acknowledge and appreciate that your gift includes not only the rental
value, but also technical assistance, delivery, and a cash donation of $1000.

Your gift sends an important message about your belief in the Conservatory’s
ability to educate the next generation of artists, educators, scholars, and
healers. If you have questions, please contact me at mattisonm@umbkc.edu or
816-295-1247.

We look forward to working with you in 2023-2024.
Sincerely,

S

Courtney Crappell, Dean
UMKC Conservatory



